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Oregon citizens cannot afford a tax increase.  My children are all at the max end of 

their budgets with decent jobs. These are hard-working people trying to raise children 

and be involved in their communities. Please think about normal Oregonians who live 

on middle incomes.  We don't have the option of telling employers to increase our 

salaries when we can't meet our budgets.  It is not unreasonable if the citizens ask 

you to stay within your current budget like we have to do every day.  Oregon 

businesses are also operating on less income and higher costs.  Other states have 

seen decreases in gas prices where we have not.   Make better choices for Oregon. 

Vote NO on this extravagant bill.  


